
 NEWSLETTER
Investing in our Youth is investing in the future. 
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Hey NYCHA! 

I hope y’all had a great Christmas and New Years! The

San Antonio Stock Show and Rodeo and the Houston

Livestock Show and Rodeo are right around the corner. I

know for many of us, these shows are tons of fun as well

as great for the haulers. They are definitely ones you

don’t want to miss out on! I would like to congratulate all

of the Futurity and World Finals Competitors. What a way

to end the season for everyone!

Don’t forget it’s that time of year again when everyone

gets sick so make sure to stay healthy, so we can all

keep tearing up those roads and racking up the checks.

Good luck to everyone this year, and if you ever have any

questions, please feel free to contact me. 

Breanna Collier

NYCHA Senior Vice President

Senior Vice President NYCHA SENIOR OFFICERS

B R I N L E Y  L I P P I N C O T T ,  P R E S I D E N T

W Y A T T  L E W I S ,  P R E S I D E N T - E L E C T

B R E A  C O L L I E R ,  V I C E  P R E S I D E N T

R I L E Y  F A R R I S ,  R E P O R T E R

J I L L I A N  J A R V I S ,  S E C R E T A R Y / T R E A S U R E R

REGIONAL DIRECTORS

J A S O N  S I M M O N S ,  R E G I O N  1

L O G A N  H A R L A N ,  R E G I O N  2

L I L L Y  L O R A A S ,  R E G I O N  3

G A V I N  M E S A L A M ,  R E G I O N  4

C O D Y  G A N N ,  R E G I O N  5

F A I T H  F A R R I S ,  R E G I O N  6

R Y A N  C O F F E Y ,  R E G I O N  7

M A S O N  M E F F O R D ,  R E G I O N  8

NYCHA JUNIOR OFFICERS

R Y L E I G H  F L Y N N ,  P R E S I D E N T

M A K E N A - G R A C E  N E W T O N ,  P R E S I D E N T - E L E C T

J E N N A  B E L L ,  V I C E  P R E S I D E N T

M I C A  C O L L I N S ,  R E P O R T E R

A N N I E  W H I T E ,  S E C R E T A R Y / T R E A S U R E R
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Hey everyone, as we have been getting back to

cutting this new year, I would like to thank some

very generous members that have been sponsoring

some of the fresh cows for our youth classes. I

would like to thank Missy Lyons, Cassey Crouch,

James Todd, and Rapp Ranch these are just a few

of our greatly apricated sponsors. They continually

go out of their way to support today’s youth. I

would also like to thank all the stallion owner that

so kindly donated breeding to our stallion auction.

Without the continued support of so many the

NYCHA could not thrive like it does. 

 

Stay safe going down the roads and good luck this

month.

Mica Collins

NYCHA Junior Reporter           

Junior Reporter

UPCOMING EVENTS
March 5: Junior Youth 1st Go; GRAND ENTRY; Senior Youth 1st Go; YOUTH TEAM CUTTING

March 6: Junior Youth Finals; Senior Youth Finals 

Event schedule coming soon 

Stay tuned for all the details on the upcoming 2022 NCHA Convention

March 3-12: NCHA Eastern National Championships presented by 6666 Ranch; West Monroe, Louisiana 

April 17: NYCHA Easter; Will Rogers Memorial Event Center

May 19-28: NCHA Western Nationals; Reno, Nevada

June 3-5: NCHA Convention; Fort Worth, Texas

That ’s a wrap for the 2021 season! I can’t believe how fats time flies. I ’m excited to get showing and I hope

to see some of you down the road. I wish everyone good luck with showing and to just have a great year in

general. Thank you to all the generous stallion owners, and all the sponsors of the NYCHA. I’m excited to see

what the NYCHA can bring to the table this year and see what we can do, best of luck!

Jenna Bell

NYCHA Junior Vice President 

Junior Vice President

Hey, y’all 

 

This month I would like to take a moment to address

some of the changes that will be happening at the

Eastern Nationals this year. There is a lot of

excitement around West Monroe, Louisiana being

the new venue of choice held at the legendary Ike

Hamilton Expo Center.  This years activities will

include family fun night and the costume cutting

contest.  The youth officer committee is currently

working on adding a new fun activity for all ages

this year young and old.  All the kinks are not

worked out yet but details will come as soon as

plans are finalized. I hope everyone has a great

show season. 

 

Thank you,

 

The Annie Kate White

NYCHA Junior Secretary/Treasurer

   

Junior Secretary/
Treasurer



F E B R U A R Y  2 0 2 2

Hey NYCHA! I hope everyone had a great 2021 and

a successful year of showing! We got a great start

to 2022 with the stallion auction, and all of the

generous stallion owners. We are just getting

started and I definitely can not wait for all of the

fun events and fundraisers NYCHA has planned for

2022. Good luck to everyone showing and hauling

this year it’l l be a fun one!

 

Lilly Loraas 

NYCHA Senior Regional 3 Director

Region 3 Director

UPCOMING
APPLICATION 

DEADLINES

Qualifications found here

Interview Questionnaire found here

Nomination Form found here

Application found here

LEAP forms are available online and are a

requirement of the NYCHA Hall of Fame

LEAP forms are found here 

"Among The Best" Awards Program

Application found here

Application found here

Applications go live on April 1

Application is found here

Application is found here

Application is found here

April 1: NYCHA Hall of Fame Application Due

April 1: NYCHA Horse Hall of Fame Application Due

May 1: The Dogwood Foundation Scholarship

Application Due

June 1: LEAP Forms Due

June 1: Outstanding Area Director Forms Due 

June 1: Friend of NYCHA Application Due 

June 30: NCHA Foundation Merit Scholarship

Applications Due

July 1: Whitney & Greg Welch Memorial 

Sportsmanship Award Applications Due

October 1: Todd Drummond Memorial Award

Applications Due

Happy new year Area 10! I hope everyone has had a

good start to the 2022 hauling year. We have had

some great shows already! We would like to say a

big THANK YOU to Marcy Blanchard and The Three

Amigos CHA for putting on a Jr and Sr scholarship

youth cutting down in Gonzales, Texas. Marcy

offered the youth to hold a bake sale in order to

add an additional money to the scholarship fund.

OH BOY, did our youth show up and show out!

Thanks to everyone’s contributions and hard work to

raise a total of 1,149 dollars and other genus

donations, the Trey Hunt scholarship continues to

grow, again thank you to the youth who

participated in the bake sale! We hope to do

another one soon!  

 

Reese Collins

NYCHA Area 10 Director

Area 10 Director

Hey everybody it’s me again, hope y’all have had a

great start to 2022! We have a couple of shows

coming up in area 14 and one of them is in Forest,

MS. It will be on February 12-13. There is also a one

day show in Prairie, MS on the 19th. I hope to see

everybody at the shows!

 

Safe travels,

Lyndi Polk

NYCHA Area 14 Director

Area 14 Director

http://forms.gle/5xMKwXFBeFRTcEAw5
http://forms.gle/AxnXgbtjUiD4piGR9
http://forms.gle/9QkMwYtppwQoo1sz9
https://nchacutting.com/docs/default-source/foundation/dogwood-application.pdf?sfvrsn=a24f6d0b_2
https://www.nchacutting.com/docs/default-source/youth-forms/2019-2020-leap-form.pdf?sfvrsn=586b600b_18
https://forms.gle/kc2BKw6ai14yZTma7
https://forms.gle/Ec9LP9H5EPLCM68k6
https://www.nchafoundation.org/scholarships
https://www.nchacutting.com/docs/default-source/youth-forms/whitney-greg-welch-scholarship-award.pdf?sfvrsn=df74600b_0
https://nchacutting.com/docs/default-source/miscellaneous-forms/2020-todd-drummond-memorial-award.pdf?sfvrsn=dfe4630b_8

